
     TOWN OF SHARON 

    ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES 

     OCTOBER 23, 2017 

 

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Anne M. Carney, Ellen W. Abelson, Richard B. Gorden  

  and Mark J. Mazur. 

 

1.  The Board noted with sadness the recent passing of the Executive Director of the 

 Massachusetts Association of Assessing Officers, Robert Ellia. 

 

2.  The Board discussed plans for the construction on Sharon Country Club property and 

 when rollback taxes will need to be applied. 

 

3.  The Board read an email from an applicant for the Senior Clerk position who was not 

 selected. 

 

4.  The Board reviewed a letter from the Administrative Assessor to the Director of Finance 

 concerning the release of $125,000 from the overlay reserve accounts. The Board then 

 discussed the circumstances that made it necessary. 

 

5.  The Board was notified that Fiscal Year 2018 LA-4 Assessment Classification Report and 

 the LA-13 New Growth Report were submitted to the state. The Board examined the 

 reports and compared this year’s LA-4 with last year’s. 

 

6.  The Board discussed the proposed upgrading/conversion of our Vision Assessing 

 software to a more advanced version described as V8. The Board reviewed material 

 about the software and the funding, timing and benefits of such a conversion. 

 

7.  The Board made plans to hold their next Board meeting at 10:30 A.M. on Thursday 

 November 9, 2017. 

 

11:45 A.M. Adjourned. 


